
This is written in support of Salem Cinema.  I have enjoyed a highly valued relationship with the Cinema since it opened at its 
previous location nearly 39 years ago.  I have enjoyed countless award-winning foreign and domestic films, not to mention 
educational documentaries and locally created projects.  Loretta has not only brought quality independent film to our community, she 
has provided mentorship to local artists, brought international film dignitaries and events to Salem, and hosted countless charitable 
and community events.

Salem Cinema is an important asset to Salem and the surrounding area....and to me.

Please make HB3376 grant funds available to this theater impacted so critically by Covid-19.


